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Norwalk United Methodist Church  
February 7, 2007  

To Whom It May Concern: I am delighted to make this letter of recommendation in 
behalf of Ron Hammond. Ron has been an active participant in the life of the 
Norwalk United Methodist Church in Norwalk, Iowa, since moving here two years 
ago. He has made a real difference for us through his music leadership on a regular 
basis. The congregation has come to love him and his music. Indeed, Ron came to 
us at a time of great need. He is dependable. He makes and keeps commitments. 
He is cheerful and engaging. I sincerely recommend him to others because of his 
great musical gifts and his sincerity of purpose..  

Sincerely,  

Dr Charles E. Curl 
Pastor  

---------  

I just listened to your album all the way through for the first time, with the 
headphones on, undisturbed. You are a truly talented man. I totally enjoyed it and 
am very impressed with your talent as a songwriter, musician, and producer. What 
wonderful lyrics, the Nashville hit machine has nothing on you. God has blessed 
you deeply. I am sure he will pave the way for your success!  

Robert  

 


